
 

8755 W. Higgins Road Suite 500 
Chicago, Illinois USA 60631 

 
 
Aug.15th 2018 
 

RE: Communication Letter of Littelfuse TPSMB series Capacity Expansion 
 
To our valued customers, 
 

Littelfuse is glad to announce the completion of our capacity expansion project of TPSMB series in Wuxi 
plant. 
 
The new capacity is with consolidated process stations, we will be able to support our customers with 
better production capacity and also improve the Lead Time. 
 
There is no change on the BOM (Bill Of Materials) and product specification, and also not FIT, Form 
Function change. 
 
Littelfsue will start to ship the goods from the new capacity from Sept. 15th 2018 on, meanwhile our 
existing capacity of TPSMB in same facility is also running, and will keep running toghther with new 
capapcity. 
 
 
This communication package is for your information and acknowledgement. If you any enquiries please 
contact Littelfuse® within 30 days of the notification date. 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your Littelfuse® local sales office. 
 
We value your business and look forward to assisting you whenever possible. 

  
 

 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Charlie Cai 
Product Manager Automotive and Hi-Rel TVS 
 


